ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
SALINE AREA SCHOOLS
SALINE, MI 48176

Saline Area Schools will be receiving bids for the following bid package:

Woodland Meadows and Heritage Elementary Schools – Flooring Replacement

[bookmark: _Hlk36629171]There will be a Virtual pre-bid meeting held at 10:00 AM Local Time, Thursday, April 9, 2020 per this link Link for Heritage & Woodland. Bid documents will be available online at http://www.salineschools.org and clicking on Departments/Finance Department/Bids and Proposal.

Sealed bids should be submitted to Mr. Scot Graden, Saline Area Schools, 7265 North Ann Arbor Street, Saline, MI 48176. Bids are to be submitted no later than 3:00 PM Local Time, Friday, April 17, 2020. Due to the current government directives, bids can be mailed (UPS, USPS, Fed Ex and others) to the address listed above. If a bidder would like to drop off the bid at the location above, contact Scot Graden via his e-mail at gradens@salineschools.org to coordinate a date and time. Bids will be opened virtually per this link Google Handshake Link at 3:15 PM Local Time, Friday, April 17, 2020. The District will not consider or accept a bid received after the date and time specified for bid submission.  No oral, email, telephonic or telegraphic proposals shall be considered.

In compliance with MCL 380.1267, the bid shall be accompanied by a sworn and notarized statement disclosing any familial relationship that exists between the owner or any employee of the bidder and any member of the board, or the superintendent of the school district. The bid shall also be accompanied by a sworn and notarized statement disclosing whether the bidder is an Iran Linked Business in compliance with PA 517 of 2012. The Board shall not accept a bid that does not include these sworn and notarized disclosure statements.

Certified check, money order or Bid Bond by an approved surety company must accompany each proposal in an amount not less than 5% of the bid amount. Price proposal shall be good for a period of no less than 60 days from the bid date, unless otherwise noted.  

The Board reserves the right to waive any irregularities, reject any or all bids, or accept any bid when in the opinion of the Board such action will best serve the District’s interest.

If there are any questions, please contact Mark Paulus by phone at (248) 880-6791 or by e-mail at lecoleplanners3@gmail.com.

